
New Carlisle Town Council Work Session Memoranda,  January 24, 2017 

Present were President Carter, Vice President Vojtko, Council Member Rypma, Council Member 

Vermillion, Council Member Budreau and Clerk-Treasurer Susan Moffitt.   

 

Also in attendance were Andrea Halpin, Jared Huss, Eric Walsh and Deen Rogers. 

 

The work session was held at 6 PM for discussion of annexation.  Deen Rogers of Umbaugh 

presented updated information and legislation changes that have taken place since our last 

annexation. 

 

The work session adjourned at 7:44 PM. 

 

 

 

___________________________________________ 

Ken Carter, Council President 

 

Attest: 

 

____________________________________________ 

Susan I. Moffitt, Clerk-Treasurer 

 


